
Monday 25th November Willow Class Swimming

Tuesday 26th November

Wednesday 27th November

Thursday 28th November

Non-uniform day for Christmas
hampers 

(more info on next page)
SIAMS Inspection

Zoom Author: Michael O’Conner
(KS1)

Friday 29th November 
Spaceship Gallery - Ivy Class 

(more info on next page) 
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WEEK BEGINNING 25TH NOVEMBER

UPCOMING...

NEXT WEEK...

W/C 2nd December - Christmas Industry Week 
Thursday 5th December - Christmas Movie Night (tickets available to buy now!)
Monday 9th December - BcL Outdoor Christmas Market 
Tuesday 10th December - KS1 Nativity (9:30)
Wednesday 11th December - KS1 Nativity (2:00)
Thursday 12th December - KS1 Nativity (9:30 & 2:00) 
Monday 16th December - Christmas Lunch, Christmas Book & A Bite, and Christmas Jumper Day
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Service 
Thursday 19th December - Term 2 ends 
Monday 6th January - Term 3 starts 
Monday 6th January - Willow continue swimming 



Christmas Hampers - Non-Uniform Day
On Thursday 28th November, we will have a non-uniform day. Instead of donating
money, we ask that you donate items for the Christmas hampers. These hampers will
be used as prizes in the Grand Raffle. 

Each class has been assigned a colour:
Olive - Red
Ivy - Yellow
Willow - Green 
Fig - Blue
Clover - Orange 

You are welcome to donate alcohol; however, please bring it directly to the school
office.
If you have something different that you would prefer to donate, that is completely
fine too. Thank you for your support!  

Elfridges 
If you’re clearing out items for Christmas, please consider donating to our Elfridges
stall. We sell everything and anything on the stall! 
You can bring your donations to the Blyton office from now until the week before the
market. We greatly appreciate any contributions! 

Spaceship Gallery - Ivy Class
Ivy class parents are invited into school at 3:30 on Friday 29th November to view the
spaceship gallery. 
Children will be sent out to be collected as normal but parents are welcome to come
back into school. 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated materials, we’re very grateful! 

Nativity & Christmas Movie Night Tickets
You can still purchase tickets for the Nativity (KS1) and Christmas Movie Night. Please
contact Miss Miller at the Blyton site to book. 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal
Thank you to everyone who donated to the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 
BcL raised an amazing £318.58! 

Christmas Jumper Competition
Last week your child brought home a Christmas Jumper Competition, it is completely
optional to enter but all entries must be returned to school before Friday 3rd
December. If you need a new copy please contact Miss Miller. 

OTHER NEWS...


